HIGH COMMISSION OF INDIA,
MALE’, MALDIVES

High Commission of India, Male’ is pleased to announce that an ‘Open
House' is scheduled to be held at the High Commission premises on Friday, July
01, 2022 from 0930 hours to 1200 hours. The ‘Open House' is an initiative by
the Mission to address grievances, if any, of Indian nationals on issues related
to Labour & Welfare, Passport and other services. No prior appointment is
required. Indian nationals are invited to attend the ‘Open House’'.

In case of any further queries, please contact Mob. No. 736-1452
(Welfare Officer).

Male’
Dated, 28/06/22



